24t March, 2020

CAULFIELD & DISTRICT
NETBALL ASSOCIATION

Dear clubs and teams,

Suspension of Domestic Competition, Rep Netball, Net Set Go

In line with the recommendations released by Netball Victoria (see attached) the
CDNA will be suspending our domestic competition, representative netball and
Net Set Go until May 31, 2020.

Any changes or updates to this date will be communicated to you as soon as it is
possible.

Fees paid for 2020 Autumn Season

At this point in time, all fees paid for the 2020 Autumn season will be retained by
the Association. Once there is more clarity on the timing and parameters of our
future domestic competition, we will communicate with everyone how these funds
will be allocated.

Structure of Future Domestic Competition

Until there is more clarity on when we can safely get back on court, we are
unable to provide any details on the potential form our future domestic
competition will take. When more details are available, we will endeavour to
work with all of our Clubs and teams to create a competition which maximises the
amount of netball our community can take part in.

We want to thank you for your understanding and assistance with all of this,
including passing this important message out to every single one of your players.
In these unprecedented times, working together is such an amazingly powerful
tool and we appreciate you all.

In the meantime, please take care of yourselves and of others and we look
forward to speaking with you all again soon.

Kind regards,

Committee of Management
Caulfield and District Netball Association

Duncan MacKinnon Reserve
Cnr North & Murrumbeena Rds. Murrumbeena, Victoria.
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